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Forest Principle:
Friendship

In assembly on Monday, we focused on friendship, with a
story of how everything feels better when we are kind
and caring towards each other. 
Mr. Shaw took a football team to Marley on Tuesday. All
the players put on a strong show and did well for the
first game of the year.
You should have received a Ping with information about
the car park at the bottom of School Street. This will be
free during pick up and drop off times for parents and
therefore please avoid parking on double yellow lines on
School and Market Street.
Silver Birch enjoyed forest school today. They got
muddy, dug holes, ate stuff and generally enjoyed
themselves!

This week’s
adventures...

20th September 2024 

We follow Read, Write, Inc spelling
programme; this follows on from
phonics. Children have spelling

sessions several times a week and
they have spellings to learn at home

to reinforce learning in the
classroom. You can help by supporting

them to learn new or unfamiliar
words each week.

Spelling

Steeton Voice Panel Year 6 Supervisors

The SVP gives a voice to all our children.
It is made up of randomly selected
members who represent each class in
school. Look out for their report on the
last page of the newsletter!

We are lucky to have our new
Year 6 lunchtime and playtime
supervisors. They had to apply
for their jobs and are doing so
well - here are Conan and Leo;
our fantastic clean up crew! Well
done to all our supervisors. 

If you are late - that is arriving after the gate has closed at 8:40am - you must bring your
child to the office and sign them in. Please do not drop them unsupervised at the gate and

leave them for safeguarding reasons.

SVP
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Dates for the diary...

Steeton Superstars
These children have gone above and beyond this weeK

It is already time to start
thinking about September 2025!

If you or anyone you know is
looking for a place in Reception
for September 2025, we will be

having our open day on
Thursday 7th November  

9am or 1:30pm.
Book a spot with Miss Kershaw.
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24/09/2024- Cross Country after-school at
South Craven

27/09/2024- Forest School for Holly

30/09/2024- Maple, Rowan, Silver Birch
trip to Buddhist Centre

30/09/2024- Dental Team to see EYFS
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02/10/2024- KS1 Trip to The National
Railway Museum 

02/10/2024- Year 6 Height and Weight Checks

03/10/2024- Ash Forest School



Dear Parents/Carers,

Last week, the SVP met for the very first time
and we were asked the question:

should we be
able to eat
outside all
year round?

All of us agreed that the answer was: YES!
Mrs Kennedy then asked Miss Redman who also
said:

                  YES!
We will meet again in a few weeks’ time for the
next big question.

From Musab, Zayaan, Nat, Aamnah, Serah, Ali,
William, Mila, Ruby and Mrs Kennedy

                                                    The SVP
                                                             X


